
JCRC Meeting Highlights and Meeting Minutes July 31, 2018  (rescheduled June meeting) 

 

Tim Edwards called the meeting to order at 6:45.  The minutes for June were approved, with a motion 

to pass by Vic Koenig and Danny Rhudy seconding.  Anthony Hall presented the Treasurer’s report, 

with $25 in dues revenues and $666 in expenses including internet, power, computer upgrades and 

portapotty, with a $9,556 balance remaining (not counting $5K reserved as an emergency fund).      

 

Old business:  National Model Aviation Day & Club Picnic celebration will have grilling, and will need 

about 5 volunteers to help.  The club picnic is scheduled for 9 am August 11th, and several people 

agreed to bring desserts.   

 

Volunteers will also be needed for the ETSU event in March.  Glenn Ross offers a RTF boxed 

Revolution plane as a prize, asking that it be for reserved for a flyer under 17 years old or someone 

learning to fly.   

 

It was noted we have $723 for the rest of the year ($5263 assets acquired this year -$4540 

disbursements).  There were concerns that we may exceed this in expenses, and that we should do 

better budgeting.  

 

Glenn Ross presented options for flight line canopies.  Alan’s price is $4,270 for 12’ x 10’ x 51’.  

Lyon’s is $5,616 for a 12’ x 10’ x 52’ .  He also figured a 26’ long option would be $2,135.  He 

suggested adding 10% to any option.  It will take several weeks to deliver and install.  There was 

discussion if an email has to go out to everyone or it could be voted immediately, and concern that 

there is too much delay.  It was noted that most people hang out on the lower end side.  There were 

concerns about making sure ground supports would be OK with the city, that the posts might make it 

hard to maneuver planes, high winds and that we needed to keep pilots from getting skin damage.  

Private donations were mentioned as a way to further or fund the project.  It was decided to get more 

information and to solicit support outside of the meeting.  

         

At 7:15, Tim Edwards asked for a motion to adjourn, that was made by Tim Edwards and seconded by 

Glenn Ross. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Michael Lick, JCRC Secretary  


